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I appreciate the efforts of the Oregon legislature to address our state’s significant 

housing shortage. However, SB 49-1 does more harm than good, and fails to move 

the needle towards providing more housing throughout our state. Tigard has several 

significant objections to SB 49-1. 

This bill does far more harm than good and doesn’t help Oregon or local 

governments develop housing in a smart nor effective way.  

 

For these reasons, we join the chorus of cities voicing our opposition to SB 49-1. 

 


